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Top Ten Project 2024: Breast Cancer Awareness Float Parade

During our annual October Breast Cancer Awareness pep rally, we decided to create a

new way of spreading awareness to this cancer by hosting a float parade. We had each grade

craft a mobile shoe box float that carried profound messages that resonated with the broader

theme of raising awareness about breast cancer. Students demonstrated remarkable creativity and

attention to detail, incorporating pink ribbons, symbols of hope, and powerful messages of

encouragement into their designs. Each grade went above and beyond to create a fun, unique

float that had elements of breast cancer awareness. Additionally, this parade showcased the

collaborative efforts of each grade, fostering a sense of unity and shared purpose within the

student body. Allowing for students to engage in meaningful conversations on how they can

support breast cancer awareness. The parade emphasized the importance of empathy,

compassion, and collective action in addressing significant societal issues. Overall, the event left

a lasting impact on participants, promoting not only creativity but also a sense of responsibility

to contribute positively to the broader community.
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January 22, 2024

To the Texas Association of Student Council,

High school students at Harmony Science Academy Carrollton were looking for a creative way
to raise awareness about breast cancer last October. Each grade level constructed mini floats
that incorporated our school and breast cancer awareness. Overall, the creativity and effort put
into the floats are commendable. The designs effectively conveyed the theme, incorporating
symbolic elements associated with breast cancer awareness. Color choices, such as the
prominent use of pink, aligned well with the cause.

Additionally, the floats successfully engaged the student audience and communicated the
importance of breast cancer awareness through visual impact. The incorporation of educational
messages or statistics related to breast cancer could enhance future floats, providing an
informative aspect to the awareness campaign.

The collaboration among students in constructing the floats demonstrated teamwork and
dedication to the cause. They had a lot of fun working on them together and displaying them
during the high school pep rally. This is something that they enjoyed and will most likely
continue, not only for breast cancer awareness but also for other important social causes.

Sincerely,

Judith Knieling
Harmony Science Academy Carrollton
College and Career Counselor


